
 
 

June 13, 2016 

Subject: Closing of the Region of St. Paul Reception Center 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

This notice is to inform you that Effective Monday June 27, 2016 the Region of St. Paul 

Reception Center will be closing, and all services will no longer be available to evacuees. It has 

been identified that the level of service for evacuees is no longer to the level required for the 

evacuees residing in St. Paul. 

What this means for you: 

 All accommodations will no longer be covered financially by the Region of St. 

Paul. If you opt to stay in your accommodations, you will be required to cover 

these expenses out of pocket.  

Evacuees have been provided information to get in touch with Alberta Works and Red 

Cross for financial support, transportation services and lodging support. It is important that 

evacuees get in touch with these services prior to June 27, 2016 to make long term 

arrangements.  

Information for evacuees can be found online at: 

 http://www.alberta.ca/emergency.cfm 

 http://www.redcross.ca/albertafiresinfo 

 Red Cross Call Center – 1-888-350-6070 

 Red Cross Travel Reservations – 1-88-539-6918 

 St. Paul Alberta Works – 780-645-6495 

 Alberta Works – 1-877-644-9992 

 

 

Rob Duffy 

Regional Director of Emergency Management 

St. Paul, AB 

Cc: St. Paul Reception Center; Provincial Emergency Operations Center 
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